1400 AM

May 3, 1994

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walinutport, Pa.

Thanks for your nice note concerning your reception of WTCY. This is to
confirm your reception report of April 28, 1994.

After lisitening, | am returning your tape so that you can use it again.

Enclosed please find some info on the new station. All equipment at the
transmitter site is the same as before, but the studio consists of a
satellite dish, receiver and a computer system to run all the programs and
commercials. All spots, liners and 1.D's are on a hard drive!...That's
progress....

Best regards,
,/_\/
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Thomas L. Walker

WTCY-AM, 3400 North Sixth Street, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17110
Phone 717-238-1041 Fax 717-234-7780



